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MOST URGENT 

  

PRESS NOTE 
 

The work of inlet and outlet connection for 2 Nos. 1MGD Ammonia Removal 

Plant installed at P-6 Ranney Well is proposed to take up on 05.07.2024 from 10:00 AM 

to 02:00 AM on 06.07.2024. Therefore, the water supply will not be available in the 

evening of 05.07.2024 and morning of 06.07.2024.  
 

The following areas likely to be affected are: - 
Pandav Nagar area, Mandawli UGR and its command area etc. 
 

The residents of above said areas are advised to store adequate water on or before 

05.07.2024. The tankers shall be made available from water emergency. 
 

Mandawali - 01122727812, 9810091769, Jagarti- 01122374834, 01122374237, Central 
Control Room- 1916, 01123527679, 23634469, 1800117118. 
 

Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 
*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


